
 
13 December 2022 
 
 
DOIA22/261 
 
 

 
 
 
Tēnā koe 
 
I refer to your request received on 15 November 2022, which has been considered 
under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA), for the following information: 
 

A copy of the Privacy Impact Statement [relating to the National Erebus 
Memorial]. 

 
This document is released to you subject to material being withheld under the following 
sections of the OIA:  
 

• Section 6(c) – so as not to prejudice the maintenance of the law, including the 
prevention, investigation, and detection of offences, and the right to a fair trial 

• section 9(2)(g)(i) – to maintain the effective conduct of public affairs through the 
free and frank expression of opinions 

 
In making my decision, I have considered the public interest considerations in section 
9(1) of the OIA.  I do not consider these considerations outweigh the need to withhold 
the information. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 

 
Glenis Phillip-Barbara 
Pou Mataaho o Te Hua - Deputy Chief Executive, Delivery 

 

9(2)(a)

9(2)(a)

9(2)(a)

PRO
ACTI

VELY
 R

ELE
ASED


